
 

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE: 

 
Zimbabwe Electronic Single Window (ZeSW) Payment Platforms 

 
 

The Zimbabwe Revenue Authority (ZIMRA) wishes to inform all its clients which include Customs 

Clearing Agents, Transporters, Funeral Parlours, Freight forwarders, Manufacturers, Exporters and 

the General Public, that Zimbabwe Electronic Single Window (ZeSW) online and internet payment 

system is now up and functioning. 

 

Zimbabwe Single Window payments platforms available are Swipe, Cash deposits at banks and or 

Cash offices at border posts, and Internet banking. 

 

Clients using the Online banking platforms and cash deposit at banks should first convert their 

registration numbers though batching per office to generate acceptable format readable by online 

platforms. 

 

Manual payments are still acceptable and processed at Ports of entries. 
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